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Intergovernmental 

Consultation  

 

 

 

Improving Supportive Housing in Ontario Consultation  

Ministry/Department 

Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing  

Consultation Deadline 

Friday, October 30, 2020 

Summary 

The Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing is working together with the Ministry 
of Health and the Ministry of Children, Community and Social Services to seek input 
and feedback on improving Ontario’s supportive housing system. The City has been 

sent a survey to participate in this consultation process.  

Proposed Form of Input 

City staff will work with our Service Manager, Wellington County, to prepare a 
response to this consultation process.  

Rationale 

The City is committed to working with our Service Manager, Wellington County, to 
help increase the availability of housing that meets community needs.    

Lead 

Public Services with support from Intergovernmental Services.  

Link to Ministry Website 

N/A  

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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